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STILL TIME TO REGISTER!

THE REGISTRATION DEADLINE TO BE INCLUDED IN THE 30TH
ZETA ALPHA THETA CHI GOLF OUTING IS MAY 20, 2023.
THERE IS STILL TIME BUT WHY WAIT?

You can register online by clicking here!

Like last year, you will now be able to register directly on line, just click on any
register online link to register. We are NOT asking for any money in advance.
We are believing in the tenants of Theta Chi and believe your word is your
bond. If you say you are coming and say you are going to pay, we expect you
to keep your word. So tell us what you would like to eat and bring either cash
or a card (we've got Venmo attached to the Theta Chi Bank account!)

Hotel

For those arriving early or staying over Saturday night - We have 10 rooms
are reserved at the Park Inn by Radisson at 3377 New Castle Rd. West
Middlesex PA -855-229-5934 ($125 per night double occupancy) Book under
Theta Chi. There will be no more available after they are booked at this rate so
book early!

Friday Night

For those arriving early or who may live in the area, Alumni Board member
John Farrar is hosting an informal event at the pavilion behind the Park Inn by
Radisson and is donating food, activities, & music (more specific details on
time will be available in future announcements.) It is a great opportunity to
enjoy brotherhood and connect or reconnect! More details on the starting time
will be available as we get closer.

Saturday

Participants in the Golf Outing need to arrive no later than 8:30 am to
register, pay your golf fees and pay for your dinner on site. Cost of golf is $48.

Something brand new - Alumni Board member Patrick Russell is donating a
$100 gift certificate to the pro shop as a prize for a - Free to enter Putting
Contest to be held immediately after completion of the shotgun while results
are tabulated - So Test your skills.

Something else brand new! - Since the alumni are getting older and we
would like to encourage some intergenerational teams, the Alumni Board has
determined that any participant over 70 will be permitted to tee off from
the GOLD tees for the tournament! So it may be in the best interest of some
of you younger participants to seek these brothers out and add them to your
team! Or, it just may make the Fossils even more competitive!

e We will again have closest to the pin and longest drive competitions.

® The Alumni Board will again sponsor a drink and a hot dog during the
day for EVERY attendee.

e There will be a 50/50 raffle with an added prize to the winner of a
"Wasted Wedge" look it up!



https://zachapter.com/2023-registration/

e The chapter will be presenting Silver Legion and Golden Guard Awards to
Alumni in attendance.

e Very importantly we will be raising funds for the Helping Hand Fund to
assist chapter members who may be in need with T-signs at $100 each.

e Alumni Board members Sky Pederson and Mike Bariski are donating
prizes for the outing winners.

After discussions with the course and with inflation affecting prices the Board
settled on one option for dinner after golf. We will be offering a chicken dinner
with all the fixings for $22.

REMEMBER
You do not need to be a golfer to come and enjoy the day! It is a weekend of
brotherhood, sharing of stories, creating new relationships, strengthening

bonds between brothers and friends and a chance to expand and help grow
the Zeta Alpha Chapter.

You can register on line by clicking here.
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TEE SIGN ORDERING DETAILS FOR THE 30TH ANNUAL GOLF OUTING

The 30t Zeta Alpha Alumni Theta Chi Golf Outing is planned for June 10, 2023
at Tam O'Shanter golf course in Hermitage, Pa.

Signs are $100 each.

Make check payable to THETA CHI ZETA ALPHA ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
Mail check to: John Farrar

11801 Riverpark Way

Chesterfield, VA 23833

or

Venmo directly to the Zeta Alpha Alumni Bank Account by using:
ZetaAlphaAlumniChapterThetaChi@John-Farrar52

Phone Number Search is: 804-878-7458

Send all artwork for the T-sign to pedersonsky@outlook.com

Please make sure that your address is included with your payment.

Deadline for ordering tee signs is May 27th 2023. All proceeds benefit the
Helping Hand Scholarship Fund.
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